
  

  
Dear Colleagues: 
  
ACCJC will host an online ALO Orientation on Tuesday, June 22, 2021, from 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. PDT. Save the 
date and consider joining us for this important webinar! While the orientation is targeted to new ALOs, 
registration is free of charge and anyone may attend (existing ALOs, those interested in serving in the role of 
ALO in the future, others involved in accreditation). Please feel free to forward this message to anyone who 
may be interested. Full details and the registration link are below.  
  
Kind regards, 
ACCJC 
  
  
ALO Orientation  
The role of the Accreditation Liaison Officer (ALO) is important throughout the accreditation and peer review 
cycle. Join this online orientation to gain valuable foundational information and insights from experienced 
ALOs about the role and responsibilities of serving your institution in this capacity. While the orientation is 
targeted to new ALOs, existing ALOs, those interested in serving in the role as ALO in the future, and others 
involved in accreditation may attend. 
  
Presenters: 
Valerie Barko – Director of Institutional Effectiveness and University Center, Kaua'i Community College 
Kevin Bontenbal – Vice President, ACCJC 
Christopher McDonald – Vice President for Instruction, Irvine Valley College 
Duncan Sutton – Director of Institutional Effectiveness and Strategic Planning, Salvation Army College for 
Officer Training 
Jennifer Vega La Serna – Vice President Academic Services, College of the Sequoias 
  
Registration Information:  
All attendees must register through the following Zoom registration link. Registration is free of charge and will 
remain open until the beginning of the ALO Orientation. Please contact Jared Spring at jspring@accjc.org if you 
have any questions or issues with the registration process. 
  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

 

mailto:jspring@accjc.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0lc-iqrDwvGNAw6NWJe4tpD77LgtPeyt_l

